DUNBAR-ABRAMS FOUNDATION, INC.

P.O. Box 443, Bessemer, Alabama 35021

Greetings

Thank you for the opportunity to share with you information on this year’s Blue Ice Cotillion.

The cotillion, held twice monthly from June to December, is now a stable institution in the city
of Bessemer. The purpose of the cotillion is to promote scholarship and excellence for young
ladies who are seniors in high school. Further, the cotillion, usually known as a ballroom dance
where young ladies are presented to society is, however, multi-purposed in this context. It is
also a platform for young ladies to:

Develop leadership, self-understanding and cultural appreciation skills
Learn to participate in community activities

Obtain the tools and resources needed for academic excellence

Learn the skills of poise, grace, and good manners

Receive recognition and financial support for scholarships

Guidelines and applications may be picked up on Sunday, March 18, 2018, between the hours
of 3:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. at Dunbar Abrams Community Center, 513 27" Street North
Bessemer, Alabama 35020.

If you have questions or need additional information, please refer them to the cotillion director
or the CEO of the foundation.

Thank you again and we look forward to you participating in the 2018 Blue Ice Cotillion.

Sincerely,

Veronica T. Perry
Cotillion Director
(205)401-5000

Stephanie B. Cook
Assistant Cotillion Director
(205) 475-2832



